
Call of Abstracts for Students’ Presentations at the AGYA International Conference on 

“Towards Healthy Arab Societies: Promoting Maternal and Reproductive Health” 

 

Students and young professionals are given the opportunity to present the final projects of 

their Master studies or research work at the International Conference titled “Towards Healthy 

Arab Societies: Promoting Maternal and Reproductive Health” organized by the Arab-

German Young Academy of Sciences and Humanities (AGYA) in collaboration with the 

Global Health Next Generation Network (GHNGN) and Saint Joseph University of Beirut. 

The international conference will take place at the Saint Joseph University of Beirut in 

Lebanon on 20 – 21 September 2018. Selected abstracts will be exhibited in the form of 

posters and oral presentations during the international conference.  

 

Abstract Submission Process 

The topic of the submitted abstract should be related to maternal, reproductive, sexual or 

infants’ health.  

Submit your abstract (250 words max.) together with a brief biography (100 words max.) by 

the latest on 31 August 2018. 

 

Abstracts are encouraged to be sent by email to the following address: chair@ghnetwork.org.  

 

Upon completion of the review process, the authors of selected abstracts will be contacted to 

confirm the presentation of their abstracts at the international conference. 
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